
  

Dear Parents and carers, 

 

Thank you for another lovely week at Bugle School. There have been so many 

exciting lessons and lots of learning taking place. Please see our Facebook page for 

some photos showing what we are getting up to in school! 

 

I have been into see classes over the last few weeks and have been proud to see 

the hard work of both the children and the staff team. A great start to the year! 

 

Have a lovely weekend. Mrs Thorp 

Weekly Newsletter – 4th October 2024 
 

Key Messages 
  
 

The Friends of Bugle School NEEDS YOUR HELP! 

Our main role is to raise much needed funds for the school through a variety of events that are 

organised throughout the year.  

We are trying to get parents, grandparents, carers & volunteers, on board to help with these 

fundraising events.  You might worry that it will take up too much of your time, but you would be 

wrong! We work around you and what you can offer us.  

If you have some spare time and are willing and able to come along to our meetings, or 

volunteer to help with fundraising events please come into the reception area for more details.  

New members means new ideas and this will help the school to grow as a community. 

All these events rely on support from you, whether that is through donating prizes, buying tickets, 

sponsoring children, helping at the events or attending meetings. 

Most importantly, it is about a sense of community and partnership between the school, the 

children and their families. And having fun, of course! 

If you would like to get involved just ask Mrs Rowe at Reception.  

 
 
 

 

 

 

Term dates 2024/25 

 
 16th October – Harvest Assembly 

 16th October - Year 6 trip to Luxulyan Valley 

 16th October – Harvest Assembly  

 17th October - Family & Individual photos  

 21st October – Year 6 trip to Eden 

 25th October - Inset Day 

28th October to 1st November 

 

BREAKFAST CLUB 

Reminder Breakfast Club is now 

£3.50 a session. 

Remember to book Breakfast 

Club on ParentPay. Failure to do 

so may result in your child being 

refused entry. 

Many thanks. 



 

We will be collecting donations for the foodbank as part of our 

harvest festival celebrations. Please can we have all donations by 

TUESDAY 15th October. Thank you! 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

5 minutes late each day 3 days lost! 

10 minutes late each day 6.5 days lost! 

15 minutes late each day 10 days lost! 

20 minutes late each day 13 days lost! 

30 minutes late each day 19 days lost! 

Make every minute count by 

arriving on time  

Why Attend Every Day? 

At Bugle School, 

 we believe that children’s attendance 
is directly linked to good progress, 
creates a sense of achievement, 

establishes good relationships and 
helps develop skills for life. 


